
with disabilities and special health needs

New Jersey Register Ready

It is important to be prepared in case of a disaster. 

Register Ready is a program that helps emergency responders and other safety professionals plan and prepare to 
support New Jersey residents in a disaster or other emergency. 

People in New Jersey who have disabilities or access and functional needs, their families, friends, and caregivers, can 
share information about their safety needs and concerns with Register Ready, by completing an online form. 

The information is used to help with emergency planning and response. The information you provide remains private 
and is only used by Emergency Planning Professionals, like police, fire safety professionals, etc. The information is not 
available to the public. This information can help emergency responders better plan to serve you in a disaster or other 
emergency.

To register for Register Ready:

1. Click on this link: https://www13.state.nj.us/SpecialNeeds/Signin?ReturnUrl=%2fSpecialNeeds%2f

2. Click the green button with the text “Click Here to Register.”

3. Enter information about yourself in the form. 

Giving your information to Register Ready does not mean that emergency responders will automatically be there to 
help in an emergency. Make a plan in case of an emergency. For more information or to get help making a personal 
safety plan, look at the other Living Safely resources or contact your local emergency response professionals. 

We value the expertise of our partners in safety who have demonstrated their commitment to inclusive healthy 
communities. Portions of this resource have been adapted from NJ Register Ready 
(https://www13.state.nj.us/SpecialNeeds/Signin?ReturnUrl=%2fSpecialNeeds%2f). 
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The information contained in Living Safely with Disabilities and Special Health Needs (Living Safely) is provided for educational and informational 

purposes only. The content contains general information and may not reflect a person’s individual needs or current legal developments or 

information. Children’s Specialized Hospital makes no guarantee, either communicated or implied, about the accuracy, application, 

appropriateness, or completeness of the information within Living Safely, or at any other website to which it is linked. Children’s Specialized 

Hospital specifically relinquishes all liability with respect to any person’s actions, taken or not taken, based upon any or all of the information or 

other contents from Living Safely.

For more Living Safely resources, visit www.rwjbh.org/cshlivingsafely
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